FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING Co.

POTOMAC AND DE KALB STREETS

SAINT Louis. Mo.

R. E. WEINZETTEL
SALES PROMOTION MANAGER

July 15, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
¢/o University of Kansas
Iawrenge, -Kansas

Dear Phogs

We have your letter of the 8th addressed to lir. Medart, with
reference to royalty payments on Goal-Hi sales.

Evidently our letters passed each other in the mail as I sent
you, last week, the royalty due you for regular sales for the

second quarter of 1942, This answers the question in the second
paragraph of your letter,

~ You will continue to receive your regular royalty on regular
sales of the remaining limited stock of Goal-His which we have

on hand and which Mr. Medart mentiocned in his letter concerning
the special government deal.

Hope this answers your several questions satisfactorily, and
with kindest regards to you and Mrs. Allen, I remain

Cordially yours,

REW: NS
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